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EXAMINATION OF THE BRECKLAND DISTRICT LOCAL PLAN (2011 – 2036) 
 

DRAFT HEARING SESSIONS PROGRAMME 

Week 1 Morning Session: 09.30 Afternoon Session: 14.00 
 

Tuesday 
10 April 2018 
 
 

Inspector’s introduction and 
opening; and the Councils’ 
opening statement 
 
Matter 1 - Legal requirements 
& the Duty to Co-operate 
 

Matter 2 – The Vision and 
Strategic Objectives  
 
Matter 8 – Housing: provision 
for gypsies, travellers and 
travelling showpeople 
 
 

Wednesday  
11 April 2018 

Matter 3 – Housing: the 
objectively assessed need for 
housing and the housing 
requirement 
 

Matter 3 – Housing: the 
objectively assessed need for 
housing and the housing 
requirement (cont) 
 

Thursday 
12 April 2018 
Please note: 
different 
venue for this 
day only. 
 

Matter 4 – Housing: the 
supply of land for housing, 
deliverability and viability 
 

Matter 4 – Housing: the 
supply of land for housing, 
deliverability and viability 
(cont) 
 

Friday 
13 April 2018 
 

Reserve session  

 

Week 2 Morning Session: 09.30 Afternoon Session: 14.00 
 

Tuesday 
17 April 2018 

Matter 5 – Housing: the 
settlement hierarchy and 
spatial distribution of new 
housing 
 

Matter 5 - Housing: the 
settlement hierarchy and 
spatial distribution of new 
housing (cont) 

Wednesday  
18 April 2018 

Matter 6 - Affordable Housing 
 

Matter 6 - Affordable Housing 
(cont) 
 
Matter 7 - Other Housing 
Types and Related Policies  
 

Thursday 
19 April 2018 

Matter 9 - Economic 
Development 

Matter 9 - Economic 
Development (cont) 
 
 

Friday 
20 April 2018 
 

Reserve session  
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Week 3 Morning Session: 09.30 Afternoon Session: 14.00 
 

Wednesday  
9 May 2018 
 
 

Matter 10 – Economic 
Development Site Allocations 
& Boundaries 
 

Matter 11 – Town and Retail 
Strategy 
 

Thursday 
10 May 2018 

Matter 12 – Environment 
 

Matter 12 – Environment 
(cont) 
 
 

Friday 
11 May 2018 

Matter 15 – Historic 
Environment 
 
Matter 16 – Communities and 
Design 
 
 

Matter 17 – Transport  
 
Matter 18 – Infrastructure  
 
Matter 19 - Monitoring 
Framework 
 

 

Week 4 Morning Session: 09.30 Afternoon Session: 14.00 
 

Tuesday 
15 May 2018 
 
 
 

Matter 13 – Housing: the 
basis for the housing 
allocations and the 
settlement boundaries 
 

Matter 14 - Attleborough & 
Thetford SUEs 

Wednesday  
16 May 2018 

Matter 14 – Housing Site 
Allocations (Dereham & 
Watton) 

Matter 14 – Housing Site 
Allocations (Swaffham, Ashill, 
Banham, Bawdeswell, 
Garboldisham & Great 
Ellingham) 
 

Thursday 
17 May 2018 

Matter 14 – Housing Site 
Allocations (Harling, 
Hockering, Kenninghall, 
Litcham, Mattishall, 
Narborough & Necton) 
 

Matter 14 – Housing Site 
Allocations (North Elmham, 
Old Buckenham, Shipdham, 
Sporle, Swanton Morley & 
Settlements with Boundaries) 
 

Friday 
18 May 2018 
 

Reserve session  

 


